1/13/2021 Email - Oliver Robson - Outlook

21/00012/TPO tree works at the chestnuts, station road, fangfoss

Jayne

Wed 13/01/2021 1:10 PM

To: Oliver Robson <oliver.robson@eastriding.gov.uk>

0 1 attachments (655 KB)
Image_20210113_0001.pdf;

Hi Oliver

Thanks for you mail i have attached PDF's of the tree plan (T11) hope this is OK, i will forward actual
pictures on the next mail

The tree is 14m high so would like to reduce by 5.6m also removing dangerous branches going over
the road

Cheers Steve

The information in this email, and any attachments, are confidential and intended for the person they
are addressed to.

If this email was not intended for you, you may not copy, use or share the information in any way.
Please email postmaster@eastriding.gov.uk to advise us that you have received this email in error.

East Riding of Yorkshire Council is able to, and reserves the right to, monitor email communications
passing through its network.

The council does not accept service of legal documents by email.
We have made every effort to virus check this email and its attachments. We cannot accept any

responsibility or liability for loss or damage which may happen from opening this email or any
attachment(s). We recommend that you run an antivirus program on any material you download.
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